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Website:  beaconhillschool.ca 

Please do not send snacks or lunch to school with your child that 

could  contain any kind of nuts or peanuts.  

It puts others at unnecessary risk.   

 

Remembrance Day Ceremony 
Thursday, November 7th  
10:45 a.m. 
BHES will be holding a  
Remembrance Day Ceremony, 
which will be held in the 
gymnasium of Beacon Hill. This 
assembly is to honour our veterans 
who have served and are currently 
serving our great country!  
 
 
 
 

"When you go home, tell them of us 
and say, for their tomorrow we gave 
our today."  - Rudyard Kipling  

Important:  All Parents, please 

sign in at the office when you are 

visiting the school. Parents that 

are volunteering please sign in 

and get a volunteer tag from the 

office.  

November 
2024 

1 Hot Lunch—Lakeshore Café; 

M/W Kinder 

5 PAC Online Meeting @ 8 pm 

6 School Photo Retakes 

7 Remembrance Day 

Ceremony @ 10:45 am 

8-11 No School—Fall Break 

11 Remembrance Day  

15 School Spirit—Hat Day; Hot 

Lunch—Hot Dogs/Booster 

Juice; Gr 6 Volleyball 

Tourney; Order Deadline—

December Hot Lunches;  

T/Th Kinder 

22 M/W Kinder 

29 No School 

Parent Council Meeting 

November 5 @ 8:00pm 
To join the meeting, use the link 

provided under the ‘Parent Council’ 
tab on the website. 
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Please be advised that there is NO playground 

supervision before 8:20am or after 3:20pm.  

Students are expected to go home after 

school before going to the playground.  

Scholastic Book Fair 
The Scholastic Book Fair was a huge success. Thank 
you to everyone who purchased 
items—the proceeds of $2000 
go back into the BHES Library! 
As well, thank you to the lovely 
volunteers who gave their time 
and energy helping all our 
students with their shopping 
excursion!  
 
The volunteers were: 
Amy Wilde   Hailey Bodnard 
Shari Britton   Kristin McKay 
Shannon Bellevance  Jaclyn Gardiner 
Leanne Sather  Emry Haugan 
Carli Fraser   Amelia Rush 
Justine Thyer   Paisley Zimmer 
Teena Houle   Kylah Cuff 

 
Merry Christmas Fundraiser 2024 

The BHES PAC is holding a Merry Christmas 
Fundraiser to raise money that goes directly back to 
our BHES students. This is a great opportunity to 
purchase some lovely items for yourself or as gifts for 
your loved ones and support our local families at the 
same time!  

There is a nice selection of indoor and outdoor holiday 
plants including: poinsettias, indoor planters, wreaths 
and door decorations, and outdoor décor. Dates to 
remember: 

 November 1—Plant Fundraiser Begins 

 November 12—Plant Orders Deadline (11:59pm) 

 November 28—Plant Order Pick-up (4—7 pm) 

 
The Merry Christmas Fundraiser 2024 will be 
promoted on the BHES website with the online 
shopping link. If needed, paper orders will be available 
at the office and on the BHES website. 

School Photo Retakes: Photo retake day will be held on 

November 6. If you would like 

retakes, send your child dressed 

for success, along with their 

package of proofs. 

Winter Safety Warning: 
 

Please remember that with the cooling 

weather our roads and driveway 

become slippery. With so many little 

ones outside in the morning and the end of the day, 

please make sure you have all your 

windows clear and free from snow, 

drive slowly, keep a look out, and 

remember our little ones are moving 

quickly and falls are always a possibility. 

November Food Drive 

The students of BHES will be collecting 
canned goods for the Sylvan Lake Food 
Bank. All donations will be collected in each 
classroom. The classrooms will keep track of 
the items; the first classrooms to finish their 
BINGO card will win popcorn for their 
classroom. Your generosity will go to many 
community families that need the extra 
assistance over the holiday season.  

Grade 6 Volleyball Tournament 

The Grade 6’s will be going to H. J. Cody for their 

volleyball tournament on November 15, where we 

will be joined by the C. P. Blakely, Poplar Ridge, 

and Steffie Woima teams. The tournament will 

start at 12:00 pm and will run until 2:35 pm. 

Parents are welcome to come to the school to 

cheer on your children! If your child 

owns a green athletic t-shirt, please 

have them wear it for the tournament. 

Go Beacon Go!  


